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17/04/20 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I hope that you and your families are keeping well and safe through these difficult times.   
 
School has continued to remain open during the Easter Holidays when care has been required for the children 
of Key Workers and vulnerable groups.   
 
I hope that you have all managed to complete some enjoyable activities (home based of course) over the 
Easter break and enjoyed the glorious sunshine.  The home learning will start up again on Monday 20th April.  If 
you have any questions regarding the work please email the school office who will forward your questions to 
the relevant teacher.   
 
We have previously emailed information regarding the national voucher scheme for families who are entitled 
to Free School Meals.  Please ensure you check whether you are eligible for this funding and contact the school 
office if you would like more details.   
 
I would like all children, staff and families to complete a task before we return to school highlighting what 
lockdown looks like for them.  All children will be required capture a memory of their experiences during 
lockdown in a way which they choose.  This could be a piece of art, model, poem, diary account etc.  These will 
all be collaborated into a school display and memory book.  Once we have a date for opening I will let you 
know when they will need to be brought in.   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to again thank the brilliant staff at Coates who are continuing to work 
incredibly hard during this difficult time to ensure the school continues to run, work is planned and supported 
and the school is open to Key Worker children and those identified as vulnerable.  During this busy time we are 
limited on the amount of staff who are able to work which may mean that emails etc are not replied to as 
swiftly as we would like and I appreciate your understanding on this.  
 
I would also like to thank all the families for their continued support and if you require any additional support 
please contact the school office.    
 
 I look forward to seeing you all again as soon as we are able to open.  
 
Kind regards  

 
Mrs L Boucher 
Headteacher 

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 

Tel: 01733 840527 

Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 

Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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Together we dream, believe and achieve! 
 


